
Submitter: Greg Meyer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB947 

This bill is clearly an infringement on our constitutional rights. This clearly back door 

legislation to infringe on people’s rights to protect their families and property. Let 

alone harass target and sport shooters. During the wildfires of 2020 the citizens of 

the Molalla Estacada areas had to self guard their properties and homes against 

looters and arsonists. Because the sheriff at the time did nothing and denied it was 

even happening. This bill clearly affects how communities can protect themselves 

and their property.  


